
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER 
 

July 2023 

     Upcoming Events 
 Wear red, white and blue on 

July 3rd for Independence 

Day! 

 The center will be closed on 

July 4th in observance of 

Independence Day! 

 We will be sending out notes 

for when we plan on having 

water days this month! Please 

bring in your child’s swimsuit, 

shoes that can get wet, and 

a towel all labeled with your 

child’s name! 

 We will also be planning to 

have bike days this summer 

for our pre-k kiddos! Please 

bring in your child’s bike or 

scooter along with a helmet 

and anything else they may 

need! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month, Miss Blair from our Townline Road 

location! Miss Blair is one of our wonderful 

teacher aides in our Toddler Room. She has 

been with Bunny Bunch for almost a year 

now and has been a great asset to our 

team. She is extremely reliable and 

dedicated. We can always count on her to 

get to work on time and be ready and 

happy to work with all of the kiddos!  She 

helps out a lot in the toddler room and is 

always there in the afternoon to help the 

rest of the day run smooth. She is also 

always willing to help around the center 

whenever needed. Miss Blair is very kind and 

patient with all the children and you can tell 

that she loves to be with them. She takes 

wonderful care of the toddlers and makes 

sure they are happy and safe. All of the 

children adore Miss Blair and all of the other 

teachers enjoy working with her. We are 

grateful for all that she does! 

Congratulations Miss Blair!! We love you!!! 

 

Notes From The 

Director… 

 

With the nice 

weather, we 

know that 

sandals and flip 

flops will be on 

your child’s feet. 

However, for the 

playground we 

ask that you 

leave a pair of 

sneakers in your 

child’s cubby! 

Thank you. 

 

We had a blast 

celebrating our 

graduates at our 

graduation 

ceremony! 

 

Reminder: Tuition 

is always due the 

Friday before the 

week of 

attendance. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like to wish 

Grayson a very happy 3rd birthday!!!  

We would also like to wish Miss 

Ashley a very Happy Birthday as 

well! We hope you all have a 

wonderful day! 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be available to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other 

STAR qualities! 😊 

Our wonderful Star Students this month 

are… 
 

INFANTS:  Evelyn 

TODDLERS:  Bailey  

PRE-K 3:  Cora 
 

 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Underwater Adventure! 

   

The babies will be busy exploring fish and all 

the different sea animals there are under the 

sea.  They will be listening to stories such as 

“Fourth of July Mice”, “I’m a Shark”, “Beach 

Day”, and “Peanut Butter & Jellyfish”.  Some 

of the exciting activities planned for our little 

ones are Bumble Bee footprints, handprint 

fireworks, handprint crabs, color and do-a-

dot a goldfish, paint a frog and glue cheerios 

on a starfish. They will also be getting their 

tiny little fingers wet with water play. We will 

be going for many outdoor walks to enjoy as 

much fresh air as possible! Just a friendly 

reminder: if you haven’t done so already, 

please bring in a bottle of sunscreen for your 

child to use while going outside. Thank you! 

What a fun filled summer month we have 

ahead of us! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 We will be sending home any 

swaddles or sleepsacks at the 

end of each week to be 

washed. Thank you!  

 Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any 

other items your child brings 

in with their first & last name. 

Thanks! 

 The children will be going 

outside a lot more this month 

so pelase be sure they have 

appropriate shoes/clothes to 

wear for walks outside! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of the 

Month, 

Evelyn!!! 

INFANT 

NEWS July 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

The Infant Room is excited to announce Evelyn as the Star of the Month for 

July! This little fire cracker lightens up the room with her presence, bright blue 

eyes and adorable smile! Evelyn has been with us since April and is learning and 

growing so fast right before our eyes. She has recently started scooting and 

crawling and is quickly exploring all around the Infant Room! This happy girl 

enjoys going for walks and playing with her friends. Evelyn is such a loveable 

girl who is always ready to hug and cuddle with her teachers. This little cutie 

has the biggest smile that will melt anyone’s heart! Evelyn is so sweet and 

gentle and does a wonderful job playing with the other babies in the 

classroom. We are so lucky that we are able to watch Evelyn grow and we 

can’t wait to see what she does next. Congratulation’s Evelyn! Keep up the 

great work! We love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Splish, Splash, Water Fun!  

 

We start the month off with “Ocean Fun” where 

these little ones will be busy learning all about the 

underwater world. They will be reading many fish 

related stories as well as doing a shark, octopus 

and jelly fish craft!  The toddler room will be 

swimming along during “Tropical Fish” week.  There 

will be sandcastles, fishbowls and many, many 

colorful fish activities made during this week.  We 

will have a lot of fun during “Beach Days” where 

the children will be busy painting seashells, along 

with making beach scenes and sand crabs.  We will 

end the month with “Fun with Water”.  The 

toddlers will be doing so many fun crafts with 

water such as painting with watercolors and ice 

cubs as well as some cool water table fun! We 

have planned a water day each week for the 

month of July as well as a bike day so be sure to 

be on the lookout for dates as they quickly 

approach! What a great way to kick off summer! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 We are asking that each child 

brings in a blanket for 

themesleves for naptime. We 

will be sending them home at 

the end of each week to get 

washed. Thank you! 

 Don’t forget to label all sippy 

cups and any other items for 

you child brings in. Thanks! 

 We will be sending out notes 

for when we are planning 

water days! Please bring in a 

bathing suit, shoes that can 

get wet, and a towel all 

labeled with yyour child’s 

name! 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of the 

Month, 

Bailey! 

TODDLER 

NEWS July 
 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

The Star of the Month in our Toddler room is Bailey! This beautiful little girl is 

doing such a fantastic job this year! Bailey started with us in the Infant Room 

and has grown into such a smart and kind little girl. This little super star knows 

her colors, shapes and numbers and is working really hard on potty training! 

Bailey is always eager to play with her friends and loves to pretend to be a 

mom or teacher with dolls and babies. She has such an incredible imagination 

and shows us how creative she is during crafts. Bailey is quite the artist, 

especially when she can use markers and paint! She has the goofiest and 

silliest personality & she is always making her teachers and friends laugh with 

the stories she tells or faces she makes. Bailey is quite the little fashionista as 

well. She always makes sure she comes to school with the cutest dresses, 

bows and earrings. Everyone loves her style! Bailey has really turned into such 

a kind hearted little girl and we are so proud of her. We can’t wait to continue 

watching her grow learn. Congratulations Bailey! Keep up the great work! We 

love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Amazing Animals! 

 

We will be learning about a variety of different animals 

from all different environments. We start off the month 

with “The Rainforest” where the children will be going on 

a colorful adventure learning all about the different 

amazing animals found in the rainforest. They will get 

crafty making a parrot, cheetah, snake and a monkey! 

“Under the Sea” the children will be sure to enjoy all the 

different crafts and activities we have planned such as 

a rainbow fish craft, connecting the dots, crafting an 

octopus and making a starfish. We then switch gears 

and start to learn about “Pets”. The children will share 

with their classmates what kind of pets they have at 

home and will learn all about the different types of pets 

one can have. We will finish off the month learning 

about “Zoo Animals”. There will be many fun and exciting 

ways the children will be able to practice counting and 

learning their letters all while learning about the different 

exciting animals found in the zoo! We have planned a 

water day each week for the month of July as well as 

a bike day so be sure to be on the lookout for dates as 

they quickly approach! 

look out for our pre-k 3 birthdays next 

month!! 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 We are asking that each child bring 

in a blanket for themselves for 

naptime. We will be sending them 

home at the end of each week to 

get washed. Thank you! 

 Don’t forget to label all cups and 

any other items your child brings in. 

Thanks! 

 We will be sending out notes for 

when we are planning water days! 

Please bring in a bathing suit, shoes 

that can get wet, and a towel all 

labeled with your child’s name! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 3 Star of the 

Month, 

Cora!! 

PRE-K 3 
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Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 
 

We are so happy to announce Cora as our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month! This adorable 

little girl is doing a great job in our Pre-K program. Cora is such a smart girl and is 

always very eager to learn more each day! She can spell her name and knows all of 

her shapes, colors & numbers. She is such a happy and positive girl who always 

tries her best and is there to cheer any of her friends up. While she has a kind and 

sweet side to her, she also has a very silly and goofy side. Cora loves to be silly 

whenever she hears music or is playing pretend with her friends. Some of Cora’s 

favorite things to do at school are playing in the kitchen center, with dolls and 

stuffed animals. She really loves to put her imagination to use during play time! Her 

teachers know who they can count on all day to help them with any task given. She 

is a team player and a great role model to all around her. Cora has really started to 

flourish since joining the Pre-K 3 classroom and we are so excited to see all she can 

do this fall! Congratulation’s Cora! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Summer Fun! 

 

We start out this fun filled month with “Patriotic Week”. 

To help prepare for the fourth of july these children will 

be taking part in many Firework painting experiences, 

making a paper rocket and creating a firework in a jar. 

We then move into “Science week”. The children will be 

busy experimenting with different objects and learning 

whether they sink or float when placed in water, 

brainstorming what they would do if they were a 

scientist and mixing together corn starch and water to 

make oobleck! Next, the children will be acting like pirates 

while making an exploding treasure chest, creating a 

treasure map and going on a treasure hunt during 

“Pirate” week. We then jump into “Young Chef” week. We 

will be learning about the food pyramid while making 

many different yummy foods for the children to snack 

on. We then finish off the month with a “Water Fun” 

week where they will learn about the water cycle, see 

what 100 drops of water looks like and each will take 

part in the ziplock and pencil experiment! We have 

planned a water day each week for the month of July 

as well as a bike day so be sure to be on the lookout for 

dates as they quickly approach. What a fantastic and 

fun filled summer month! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 Please make sure that 

your childs water bottle is 

labeled with their first and 

last name. Thank you! 

 We will be sending out 

notes for when we are 

planning water days! 

Please bring in a bathing 

suit, shoes that can get 

wet, and a towel all 

labeled with your child’s 

name! 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER 

CAMP NEWS July 
 


